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Upcoming 

Events 
 

Thursday 24 Feb 
Years F – 2 Twilight 

Family Games 

 

Friday 25th  Feb 
Year 6 Leadership 

Induction 

 

Tuesday 1st March 
Parent/Teacher/ 

Student meetings 

* Student Free Day * 

 

Wednesday  

9th March  

To 

Friday  

11th March 
Year 5/6 Camp 

At Sunnystones 

 

Monday 14th March 
Labour Day 

Public Holiday 

 

Thursday 24th 

March 
F-6 Athletics Carnival  

 

Friday 1st April 
F-6 Cross Country 

& Food Truck Festival 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

 

Year 6 Leadership Speeches 

We are incredibly proud of our Year 6 students today! It takes great 

courage to stand and speak in front of your peers and staff members. 

Our students delivered speeches that showed who they are, as well as 

who they want to be as a leaders within our school community. They 

spoke with confidence and a desire to see our school be the best place it 

can be – congratulations Year 6s! Thanks also go to our staff who have 

helped our students prepare so thoroughly. 

 

Foundation – Year 2 Twilight Games – Thursday 24th February 

This Thursday we are hosting an outdoor family games night for our F-2 

families. We will be meeting on the basketball courts at 3:30pm and the 

games will run from 3:30pm to 4:30pm. We will have a range of activities 

for students and their families to participate in including quoits, finska, 

cornhole, hopscotch, skipping and more! We hope our Foundation – Yr 2 

families are able to join us. 

 

 Parent/Teacher/Student Meetings 
Our Parent/Teacher/Student Meetings will be held on Tuesday next 

week. Students are only required to attend school on this day for their 

meeting with their family. Bookings are available between 11am and 

7pm and can be made on Compass – please contact the office if you 

need assistance with this. We strongly encourage all families to attend. 
 

 

 

MOUNT CLEAR PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Principal’s News 
 

Mount Clear Primary School acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of this land, the Wada-wurrung people. 

 

We pay our respects to their ancestors and elders past, present and emerging. 

 

We acknowledge their histories, connections to the land and continuous living cultures.  

 

As we learn and grow, may we show respect to the knowledge embedded within the Aboriginal custodians of Country. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Parking 

We have been contacted by Ballarat Council and have been asked to pass on the following 

information regarding parking directly in front of the office on the service road: 

 

The Council Parking Services remind everyone that if there is a 'No Parking' sign, you can stop 

for 2 minutes in that area if you are picking up or dropping off passengers or goods. You must 

stay within 3 metres of your vehicle. 

As this is an ongoing concern, the Council wish to give parents and carers a reminder to do the 

right thing. If further issues arise, patrols and enforcement will be undertaken by council 

officers resulting in fines being issued. 

 

We understand how busy the service road is at drop off and pick up times. We ask our school 

community to be patient and abide by the parking signs which helps us ensure the safety of all 

students and our school community. 

 
COVID Requirements 

There continue to be a number of COVID requirements that we do need to follow to keep 

everyone safe. Many of these have been extended for the remainder of Term 1. All staff and 

students in years 3 – 6 continue to be required to wear a mask indoors. Please ensure your 

child has a mask each day. 

 

Rapid Antigen Tests have been provided to all students. The expectation is that each student 

will take a R.A.T. test twice a week for the remainder of the school term. A new box for each 

student will be distributed this week.  

Where a positive result is recorded by a student on rapid antigen test, their parent/carer or 

student must report that result to the Department of Health via the Self Reporting Form or 

call centre on 1800 675 398. The parent/carer or student must also report the result directly 

to the school, preferably using the new RA Test Portal or by a written note or phone call to the 

school.  

QR Code check ins are no longer necessary for parents/carers when entering the school site. 

Masks must still be worn in all indoor spaces (unless a valid exemption applies). 

We will continue to keep families informed as changes occur. 

Kerry Murrell 

Assistant Principal 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

  

BREAKFAST CLUB 

kindly sponsored by Coles Bakery Hill 

Tuesday and Thursday 
8:30am-8:55am 

 

 

 

https://dhvicgovau.powerappsportals.com/rapid-antigen-test/?utm_source=email+marketing+Mailigen&utm_campaign=EmergencySchools24Jan2022&utm_medium=email
https://covidtest.educationapps.vic.gov.au/s/login/?ec=302&startURL=%2Fs%2F


 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ORDERS MUST BE PLACED NO 

LATER THAN 8.15AM 
 


